
The council have ordered some bark to top up existing levels. Volunteers are needed 
for Saturday 3 April 2021 from 10am to assist in spreading the bark where needed. If 
you can help, please come along with a rake or similar to help out. In order for this to 
be done,  the park will be closed for playing on that day from 10am until approximately 
1pm to allow this to happen safely.  
 


